
 

From: Jay Jansen [mailto:jay@jayjansen.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 6:35 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo River Watershed 

 

Jay Jansen 

2835A John F. Kennedy Blvd. 

North Little Rock, AR 72116 

  

Doug Szenher 

ADEQ 

5301 Northshore Drive 

North Little Rock, AR  72118 

  

Hi Doug  :) 

  

I'm writing to you today because I am concerned about the harm that hog 

waste could cause to our beloved Buffalo River.   The science is well-

documented, and it would be against the interests of the people of Arkansas 

(and the world) to allow these risks to perpetuate.   Thank you for 

considering my thoughts, and please PLEASE do what is right.   Thanks 

Doug!    :) 

 Jay Jansen 

(501)541-0546 

jay@jayjansen.net  

 

mailto:jay@jayjansen.net

